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I strongly oppose this bill as it doesn’t actually solve any of the addiction and 

homeless issues in Oregon.  

 

The OHA created issue at hand with the ineffective  lockdowns that shuttered 

businesses and tanked the Oregon economy.  Don’t give them money now to “study” 

the issue.  That wastes time and taxpayer dollars.  

 

Certainly there are solutions that can be effectively enacted more quickly based on 

other community experiences.  

 

And please repeal Measure 110. 

 

Thank you.  


